
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

2024 ALTAR FLOWERS AND BULLETIN DONATIONS 
Sign-up sheets are on The Welcome Center, there are still vase spots for February. 
 
2024 GIVING ENVELOPES 
2024 Giving Envelopes are located in the Welcome Center.   Please be sure to stop by 
and get yours. 
 
A FIRST CHURCH WELCOME 
We welcome Assistant to the Bishop, Pastor Mitch Phillips, who will be preaching and 
facilitating the Call Vote Meeting. 
 
STRONGSVILLE FOOD BANK 
The Strongsville Food Bank is in need of cereal donations. 
 
ASH WEDNESDAY SERVICES 
Ash Wednesday Services will be held on Wednesday, February 14th at 11 AM and 7:30 
PM Communion and Imposition of Ashes will be celebrated at both services. Please plan 
to join us to begin this Holy Season. 
 
LENTEN DEVOTIONAL WRITERS NEEDED 
The Celebration Team is looking for volunteers to write a devotional during Lent. If you 
are interested in writing one, please let Pastor Kathy, or Pat Sauernheimer 
(440.596.9302) know. We would love to include your insights and thoughts of this Holy 
Season! Get your creative juices flowing - there 
are some excellent writers in our congregation! 
 
SUPERBOWL SUB SALES 
Today is the last day the youth attending the National Gathering in July will be selling 
sub sandwiches in the Welcome Center for Superbowl Sunday.  Subs will be $10 each 
and can be picked up after service on Sunday 02/11.   Make sure to place your order 
some today! 
 
YOUTH BAKE SALE 
Next Sunday, 02/11/2024 – The youth attending the Youth Gathering in New Orleans 
will be having a bake Sale at the same time as sub pickup.  It’s a one stop opportunity 
for those who ordered Subs to pick up their subs and then grab dessert or for anyone 
else to grab a sweet treat.  A free will offering will be collected.   
 



OUTREACH COORDINATOR -EASTER EGGSTRAVAGANZA 
We are looking for volunteers to help oversee and implement our 
Easter Eggstravaganza.  If you feel called to participate in a 
project that helps brings the greater community into our doors 
to see what First Church is all about, please scan the QR code, fill out 
the form and someone will be in touch shortly. 
 
FEBRUARY BOOK CLUB 
We are meeting on February 17 at 9:00 AM at Fox Hollow Lane in Brunswick to discuss 
the book, The Measure, by Nikki Erlick. Please join us for fun and fellowship. 
 
 

 
 
 


